
Driving lessons 
 

Students with good attendance, attitude to learning and progress are allowed to arrange 

driving lessons during lunchtime or ‘STUDY’ periods.  Parental permission is required and 

should be submitted to the Sixth Form Office.  Otherwise students must arrange driving 

lessons outside of school time.   
 

Student drivers 
 

If you have a car, moped or motorbike then you must register your vehicle and sign a ‘Car 

Agreement’ form with the sixth form office.  You can only park in the Sixth Form Car Park 

and you are not allowed to use your vehicle to drive between sites. You are allowed to 

leave site in your vehicle at lunchtime but you must ensure that you and all passengers 

return on time for Period 6. If you need to park in the surrounding streets, please show 

consideration for the local residents. Do not park over driveways or too close to junctions. 
 

Entering and exiting the Cantley Lane site 
 

There is just one entrance which is separate from the exit to the Cantley Lane site. Please  

use the correct access and be patient at busy times when school buses cause congestion 

at the start and end of the school day. Dropping off/collection is not allowed on either site 

between 7:45 – 8a.m and 2:15 – 2:30pm.  
 


